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ROSSETT ACRE PTA 
NEWSLETTER AUTUMN TERM 2023 

Welcome to our PTA! Academic Year 
2022-23 

What we 
raised 

What we 
funded 

 
Contact us 
Follow us! 

All about us 

Rossett Acre PTA is a registered charity which raises money for the benefit of 
all pupils. Our PTA Committee comprises a Chair, Treasurer and Secretary. 
The Committee is supported by PTA members and parent volunteers who help 
us run a wide range of fundraising events every year. Come along to a meeting 
to find out more – this is a great first step and you can be as involved as much 
or as little as you like. We’d love more teachers and parents to join us!  

How much money do we raise? 

On average, we raise between £9-16k every year. Money raised typically pays 
for things not covered in the school budget.  

Our fundraising target this year is £10,000. Our focus this year (so far) is to 
fund further playground improvements and a new set of iPads. We help raise 
much needed funds which make a major difference to our school community. 

Upcoming events! 

Story evening – Thursday 19th October (TBC) 

Cake bake – October (exact date TBC) 

Jum ble sale – November (exact date TBC) 

AGM/ 
Social 

All welcome at our 
AGM – followed by 

drinks!  

Wed 15th Nov 
Starlings Café, 

Oxford St 

From 7.30pm  
(AGM 8-8.30pm) 

How to support us 

Christmas raffle - drawn Friday 15th December 

Quiz night – February 2024 (exact date TBC) 

Could you be our next 
Pantomime Director? 

As a parent or teacher, you are 
automatically a member of the PTA. 
We welcome any support you can 
give – with no long-term or regular 
commitment necessary. 

You might be able to: 

 Volunteer at an event
 Donate money or prizes 
 Help with our social media
 Provide match funding (ask

your business if they do this)

We’re looking for a new Panto 
Director for our 2024 production. 

“Oh no you’re not!” 
“Oh yes we are!” 

Love amateur dramatics? Happy 
to run Sat rehearsals Jan-March? 
You’ll have a supportive team to 
help you – it’s really rewarding - 
and the children love it! Do get in 
touch if this could be you.  


